

730 N. Pawnee St, Taylorville, IL 62568

Phone: 217-824-4113 Fax: 217-824-5407

Date: May 29, 2025

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Christian County Health Department Hosting Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) meeting and Stop the Bleed training for members.

Taylorville, IL – The Christian County Health Department will host a meeting of the Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) in conjunction with a "Stop the Bleed" training session on **Saturday, June 7th at 9:00 a.m.** This event is free and is open to current MRC members as well as any community members interested in learning more about joining the Corps.

As part of the ongoing training provided to MRC members, this session will include **Stop the Bleed**, a nationally recognized course that teaches individuals how to respond to lifethreatening bleeding emergencies. Participants will learn three proven methods control bleeding and gain the confidence to act as first responders before professional help arrives.

The **Medical Reserve Corps (MRC)** is a national network of more than 300,000 volunteers organized into approximately 800 units across the country. MRC units work to improve public health and safety by recruiting, training, and mobilizing volunteers to respond to emergencies and support community health initiatives.

The meeting and training will be held at the **Christian County Health Department**, located at **730 N. Pawnee Street**, **Taylorville**, **IL 62568** at 9:00am.

For more information, please call **217-824-4113** or visit our **Facebook page**.